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Eich cyf/Your ref  
Ein cyf/Our ref  

To all Assembly Members  

  

 

Dear Assembly Member 
 
During Plenary on 18 February a query was raised about the school crossing 
campaign on the A483 at Builth Wells and the consultation on safe routes to 
schools policy.  
 
The consultation on guidance for the risk assessment of walked routes to 
school took place between 18 November 2013 and 7 February 2014.   We are 
currently considering the consultation responses and I will announce the 
outcome shortly.   
 
In terms of the school crossing campaign on the A483 at Builth Wells, we have 
not received any requests for a crossing.  However, we have undertaken a 
number of traffic calming measures at this section of trunk road, including 
enhanced signing, school crossing signs and road markings.   
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